From: Valerie Glickman

To: McClay, Doris
Subject: Rezoning case 544-PA-2020
Date: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 4:22:19 PM

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Dear Ms McClay,
My husband and I attended a meeting last night for the potential rezoning of 13647 N 87th
Street. We strongly oppose any such rezoning in our neighborhood. We are long time residents
at 8596 E Davenport Drive which is in very close proximity to the referenced property. Please
put on record our opposition to any such rezoning.
Thank you,
Valerie Glickman
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